
Orchard Primary General PTA Meeting Minutes 

May 13th 2015 

 

Meeting called to order by Lauren Rienas 

Motion to accept April 15th meeting minutes made by Stephanie, 2nd by Mrs. Ruhala 

Motion to accept the treasure report made by Mrs. Jones, 2nd by Mrs. Dupuis 

Bus Driver Appreciation:  Bus driver appreciation went well. Posters lined the bus loop at Orchard 

Primary and the breakfast at the middle school went great. 

Teacher Appreciation: Kim B chaired this event. The teacher appreciation luncheon went great.  

Secretary and Principal Appreciation: A gift card was purchased for the secretaries and the principal. 

Spring Book Fair: The book fair went well. Mrs. Dupuis stated she needs more volunteers for this event 

next year. It was suggested that maybe every class have parents volunteer just for their students’ class 

time.  

Teachers Supply: Every teacher turned in their request.  

Box Top: The last Box Top contest ended today. Kim F will be chairing this committee next year. 

Field Day: Planning for Field Day is going great. It will generally be ran the same as in years past. Almont 

medical responders will be on site for medical needs.  

Fun Run: The Fun Run will be held Monday during lunch recesses. If it rains the students will run in the 

gym. Students who raised over $30 will be given a tee-shirt. The prize of principal of the day was held 

today, other prizes will be announced Monday.  

Open committees: Market day and Vickers will need new chairs as the current chairs have students 

whom will be moving up to the middle school next year. It is hopeful that a complete list of all open 

positions for committees will be available at the first meeting of the 2015-2016 school year.  

Spirit-Wear: Samples were picked up and the flyer is complete. The flyer will go out soon and parents 

will have about a week to have order forms back to the school. 

Sunshine: There are no new needs currently. 

 

 Mrs. Bassols made a motion towards money being used for an end of the year safety patrol celebration. 

The board will have to see how much can be allotted towards this. The members voted with all in favor, 

and no one opposed.  

Motion to close meeting made by Stephanie, 2nd by Mrs. Ruhala 

Meeting closed 4:25. 

 



 

 


